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Brandy Butler

From: Angie Calhoun
Sent: Friday, April 20, 2018 8:12 AM
To: Consumer Correspondence
Subject: FW: To CLK Docket 20170166-WS

Customer correspondence for docket 20170166 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: consumerComplaint@psc.state.fl.us [mailto:consumerComplaint@psc.state.fl.us]  
Sent: Thursday, April 19, 2018 7:08 PM 
To: Consumer Contact 
Subject: E-Form Other Complaint TRACKING NUMBER: 126414 
 
CUSTOMER INFORMATION 
Name: Merari Lewis 
Telephone:  
Email: Merari_lewis@yahoo.com 
Address: 2861 Regency oak Lane Orlando FL 32833 
 
BUSINESS INFORMATION 
Business Account Name: Merari Lewis 
Account Number:  
Address: 2861 Regency oak Lane Orlando FL 32833 
 
COMPLAINT INFORMATION 
Complaint: Other Complaint against Pluris Wedgefield, Inc. 
Details: 
 
Dear Chairman and Commissioners, 
 
Reference Docket # 20170166 
 
Please include this correspondence as my opposition to, and protestation of, the proposed water/wastewater rate 
increase as submitted by Pluris Wedgefield, Inc. in unincorporated Orange County, Florida to be considered on Friday, 
the 20th of April, 2018 (Docket No. 20170166-WS)  I’m strongly against the proposed rate increases as I am very 
dissatisfied with the water service being provided and the current severely high rates I am already paying. As a 
government employee who is trying to raise my children in a decent neighborhood on a county government salary is 
making it impossible for me to keep up with this expensive Pluris bill I receive monthly. I or anyone in Wedgefield should 
not have to pay $165.00 or more each month for this nasty, disgusting, smelly water.  My clothes and linen have been 
bleached because of this water and I have incurred additional expenses in trying to replace the items that have been 
damaged.  I have expressed my concerns to Pluris regional director Joe and different county agencies and still no one 
has not done anything to stop Pluris from price gouging us with their high water rates. From one public servant to 
another, I urge you to vote no on this matter and urge you to look into all the issues we are currently having with this 
private water utility. 
 
Respectfully, 
Merari Lewis-Wedgefield resident 
 




